From: William Nash

To: LDFconsult

Subject: Proposal of 30 houses on Oak hill road
Date: 29 January 2018 23:01:28

Dear Sirs

I understand you have proposal under review for 33 hew properties at the junction of Tysea Hill and Oak Hill
Road. I use this junction every day and know how extremely dangerous this turning is, are you sure the increase
in | traffic to this junction would not cause very serious and dangerous problems to the community.

I understand you have not followed correct procedures in informing the residents of your proposal, surely this is
not acceptable. If this proposal does go ahead can you guarantee the problems I have with flooding to the rent of
many property will not get worse. | was of the opinion this piece of land was greenbelt, surely you can not just
pass the proposed built without government permission.

Yours Sincerely

Bill Nash

Sent from my iPhone
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